
Andrew - 990,476 people in the US have this name, Vermont has the most people per capita and 1987 
marked the height of its popularity (Greek in origin)

McGregor attended a speech meet in Eveleth this weekend. The team did very well. Earning Honorable 
mentions and ribbons were Anabel Marotz in Humor, Jojo Orbeck in Extemp Reading, Jordy Orbeck and Brandon Wilkie 
in Duo. Advancing into the final round and earning a medal was- Stacia Staska- 6th place in Storytelling and Cookie and 
Peanut Smith- 1st place in Duo. The rest of the team also did an outstanding job. Good luck next weekend in 
Hermantown.

Congrats to the girls for their  76/42 win over South Ridge Saturday night in the second round of 
the section playoffs! They take on North Woods at UMD on Wednesday the 12th at 7:30pm.

JH Softball starts Tuesday @ 3:30pm in the cafeteria gym. All 6th, 7th & 8th grade girls who want to play 
or are already signed up should report to practice. If you are a varsity basketball player you do not need to report. Ms. 
Hosna

HS/JH Choir Concert this Thursday 7pm in the auditorium. JH/HS Band Concert has been moved from 
Tuesday, March 25 to Monday, March 24th-7pm

NHS and Jr. NHS: Community service hours and the completed form may be turned in to Dr. Baumgardt any time 
between now and the end of the month (Mon., March 31st). To remain in the organization, members in grades 8-9 must 
have completed 25 hours with 40 hours needed for grades 10-12. 

Just a reminder that there are only 11 weeks of ALC left before graduation. If you need to make up some 
credits to graduate, or otherwise, get signed up with Mrs. Dayton ASAP! 

Seniors attending Hibbing:  Scholarships are available online at www.hibbing.edu or in Mrs. Dayton's office.  
Priority deadline is April 1st

8th-11th graders:  If you are interested in a career in business and increasing your skills, there is a summer 
opportunity to participate in the MN Business Venture.  See Mr. Wisotzke for an application if interested.  

Jr/Sr Girls- Operation Glass Slipper is March 15th. If you are interested in to this free Prom outfitting event please see 
Cheryl M. ASAP so we can get an appointment time.

High schoolers are invited to participate in the 2014 Annual Congressional Art Competition.  Visit www.nolan.house/gov/
services/art-competition to sign up and submit a piece of art.  Flyer is in Mrs. Dayton's room.  Deadline is May 1st

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS from November and December belong to:  Angela Branchaud, Martina Bruchu, 
Elyssa Jensen, Anna Lake, Bella Lake, Ben Muller, Jojo Orbeck, Justin Rian, Averie Seibert, Maddy Wyttenback.  Please 
return or renew them.  Thanks!

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 118
Monday, March 10th

Tuesday
• Homework Help

Wednesday
• ALC
• GB Section Playoff game vs North Woods-7:30pm @ 

UMD

Thursday
• Parent’s Day!
• Homework Help
• JH/HS Choir Concert - 7pm

Saturday
• Speech @ Hermantown
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